From: Joan M. Wood <IN >
Sent: - Tuesday, December 15, 2015 11:07 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc: Joan M. Wood

Subject: Legislation Bill 148

Dear Law Amendments,

| have traveled all over the world from Nepal, China and Turkey teaching. | decided to make Nova Scotia my
home as it is my home. | have been an educator since 1990 and have never seen a government so
disrespectful to the democratic process of collective bargaining. It is an attack on teachers and educators. It is
taking our rights away in a free and democratic society.

Joanie Wood teacher





